TO ALL BRANCH ORGANIZERS:
FROM: THE NEVY INTERNATIQNAL SUBCOMMITTEE
12 AUGUST.

Dear branch organizers:

The international subcommittee is being reorganized to prepare ourselves for the
work for the next year. The convention mandated that our major activity will
be around support for the revolution in Southern Africa. e have started
working out our perspectives, and we will need some help from the branches as
well,

1)SEPTRMBER 11 1s the date for the South Africa cadre school. We would like all
‘tranch organizers -in.the mid-west and east coast to talk to your branches, districts
as to who should go. The cadre school is similar to to the Portugal cadre school
we held .1ast year; tranch organigers and those comrades-who were going to carry

out the intermatianal work should attend. We hope that most of the Black comrades
will oome; branch organizexs-etc, There will be 7 talks about South Africa and
Namibia; Zimbawe; Angola and the MPLA; na¥ional self detrmination; permanent
revolutlon; American imperialsm; erganizing our work. Ve are also going to show
the film Last Grave at Dimbaza. So again, please save the date, and please

start talking with members of your btranch about who is to come.

The purpese of the school will be to organize our members to both speak and write
about the revolution in Southern Africa and what it means for socialist revolution
and the Black liberation struggle,

Child care, will of course, be provided.

2) We would like to know who in your tranch (es) is interested or will be carrying
out work on Southern Africa.

3) The new International subcommittee is Barbara, Larry S. Joel , and Dave.

See you Ssptember 11,

]
]

e

Barbtara, for the intermational subcommittee
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